K2/E/2281/4

25th Pebruary 2004

RE: Lucy Crawford deceased.

Dear Sirs,

We act, as you know, on behalf of the Crawford Family, and would refer to the Inquest into the death of Lucy Crawford which concluded on 19th February, 2004.

We have been requested by Lucy's parents to write to the Trust to request sight of the Report obtained by the Trust as part of the review conducted during the course of 2000.

Of particular concern to Lucy's parents is the indication that Dr. Quinn was of the view that "the intravenous solution used and the total volume of fluid intake, when spread over the 7½ hour period, would be within the accepted range and has expressed his surprise that those volumes of fluid could have produced gross cerebral oedema causing coming".

As you are aware such a view is in direct conflict with the expert opinion provided by all three of the Doctors that gave evidence at the Inquest.

We look forward to hearing from you as soon as possible.

Yours faithfully,

FAO HUGH MILLS, Esq.,
Chief Executive,
Sperrin Lakeland Health & Social Care Trust
Strathdene House,
OMAGH,
Co. Tyrone

069A-019-057